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Professional Green Building Council

The 10th Anniversary
Celebration was officiated by Ms. Carrie Lam, GBS, JP, the Chief
Secretary for Administration of HKSAR Government, on 28 Dec
2012 at Zero Carbon Building, with the presence of our special
guest Mr. K S Wong, JP, Secretary for the Environment of HKSAR
Government, in the capacity as PGBC Past Chairman.

Mrs. Carrie Lam expressed her heartfelt thanks to PGBC for the
professional effort in the past 10 years that has built up a strong
foundation of the sustainability movement in Hong Kong. Lam
encouraged PGBC to continue this joint-professional contribution
for the next 10 years towards achieving a better future for the
forthcoming generation.

Sr Sam CHENG, Chairman of the PGBC 2011-12, says, ‘As
the Professional Green Building Council reaches its 10-year

The was formed on 19 Jan 2013 at PGBC
1st Council Meeting as follows:

Prof. K K CHOY PGBC-HKIE
Franky CHOI PGBC-HKIA
Dr. Paul HO PGBC-HKIS
John NG PGBC-HKIA
Paul CHAN PGBC-HKILA

was jointly organized by

&

milestone, we would like to thank organisations and individuals
who have always been supportive to us. | hope we could share our
joy with them in this special occasion.’

Event Manager — PGBC Sam Cheng / Franky Choi / Victor Cheung

Franky CHOI Felix LOK Leslie LU

Joel CHAN Edwin CHAN K T CHAU
Bernard HUI Yvonne IEONG Julie MO
Christine KWAN Julia LAU Prof. Patrick LAU
M K LEUNG John NG Franklin YU

on 23 March 2013 as sustainable design CPD for institute

members. 5 special-design projects showcased state-of-the-art sustainable building design in Hong Kong:
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